
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/10/2023 1:48:10 AM

First name: Carolyn

Last name: Marquardt

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have concerns with the Midnight Restoration Plan.  The Forest Service should include science

based information that is not only based on studies that favor logging.  Effects on wildlife habitat and restoration

need to be considered.  There is a conflict of interest when logging companies have an economic incentive in the

project.  There should be No "Condition-based management' nor "Designation by Prescription".  Fire-resistant

trees over 10" in diameter should not be removed.

 

In terms of preserving wilderness and land, I would agree with decommissioning old roads.  I object to any new

logging roads .  Additionally, no logging should occur in the Chelan-Sawtooth roadless area or in the Late

Successional Reserves as designated the the NWForest plan.

 

The Forest Service should prepare a full Environmental Impact Statement and include input from wildlife

biologists, ecologist and the public in the process.

 

Thank you for your consideration.


